
Dear Families, 
First of all I want to say that I truly miss ALL of you and hope you are staying safe during our 
time away from each other. I think of you everyday and wonder if you are taking some time, at 
least once a week, to try out some of my art lessons. You can now find a specific lesson for each 
grade, that I will add to every Tuesday morning, on the: 
Northampton District Elementary Remote Learning Resources Link: 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/11QIJ6IGTZmxOD6XM6sX55UgAYRX3WwqfcEWvRJ
eNMN4/edit 
Please take the time to look at what is there and if you need any help or if you want to share what 
you have done my email address is also in the link.  
Take care, and hope to see you all real soon!  Ms. Macutkiewicz  
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